
 

 

24 June 2019 

Review of Western Power’s Model Service Level 
Agreement 

Time extended for publication of draft findings 

On 10 June 2019, the Economic Regulation Authority published Western Power’s updated 
model service level agreement that reflects the approved network access arrangement. Public 
consultation on the amendments is currently scheduled to close on 28 June 2019.  

Western Power’s updated model service level agreement was submitted to the ERA later than 
originally anticipated as it was necessary to incorporate the changes to metering services in 
the approved network access arrangement.  In response to a stakeholder request, the ERA 
has extended the deadline for the public consultation to Friday 5 July 2019.  

In order to properly consider Western Power’s amendments and public submissions, the ERA 
has extended the deadline to publish draft findings to Friday, 30 August 2019. 

This extension is made under section 6.13(2) of the Electricity Industry (Metering) Code 2012. 
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